
300 WEST BIKEWAY

The segment of the 300 West Bikeway between 300 South and 400 South
falls within Utah Department of Transportation (UDOT) right-of-way.
At UDOT’s request, this portion of the bikeway was removed from the project.
We are currently working to redesign the 400 South crossing to accommodate
this request.  


